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	From the desk of Laura

Paul Mortimer, 7 Lime Street, York, Yorkshire, YL2 P98


	Dear Paul, 
I wanted to remind you that tomorrow is the launch of the book ‘The Haunted House’ by the author Alex Whiteoak. He told me that he started working on the book last August. It took him such a long time because he was exhausted after his last book tour. At the launch, we went for an orange, red and brown theme due to it being Autumn. There will be drinks, hot dogs and burgers with sauce. After the food, Alex will read a chapter from the book. I really hope that the audience give Alex a huge applause. Some people might want his autograph too! Looking forward to seeing you, 

Love,
[bookmark: _GoBack]Laura
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